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New Mexico
GAS COMPANY5

AN EMERA COMPANY

CERTIFIED MAIL

RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

March 22, 2017

! Mr. Brad Jones
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 

1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505

Subject: New Mexico Gas Company
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Dear Mr. Jones,

a report
summarizing all tests of new pipe with less than 25,000 gallons each. The reporting period is from February 17, 
2016 through February 16, 2017.

Please call me at (505) 697-3516 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Marcelle Fiedler
Senior Environmental Scientist

Enclosures



New Mexico Gas Company
Discharges from Hydrostatic Tests under Permit HBP-022

Location of Test

Date of Test
Volume of Discharge 

-(gallons) Source and Quality of Test WaterSection Township Range

34 T12N R02E 8/4/2016 8,492 City of Albuquerque

34 T12N R02E 8/11/2016 8,000 Espanola

10 T2n r37e 9/15/2016 804 Tucumcari



Jones, Brad A., EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Fiedler, Marcelle F. <MFFiedler@tecoenergy.com>

Tuesday, August 2, 2016 11:18 AM 

Jones, Brad A., EMNRD 

rickshaver@eis-llc.com; DeGreeff, Jenniffer L.
Notification of two hydrostatic tests under NMGC Annual Temporary Permission 

HBP-022

Brad,

This is an email notification for two scheduled hydrostatic tests-water discharges in Bernalillo County NM:

1. New Mexico Gas Company (NMGC) will discharge:

• 8492 gallons of water
• The source water is the City of Albuquerque municipal source
• The discharge location is within: T12N R02E Sec 34

The hydrostatic test discharge is anticipated to take place August 4, 2016. Water will be discharged along the NMGC 
ROW following the conditions of the NMGC's annual temporary permission HBP-022.

2. New Mexico Gas Company (NMGC) will discharge:

• 8000 gallons of water
• The source water is the City of Albuquerque municipal source
• The discharge location is within: T12N R02E Sec 34

The hydrostatic test discharge is anticipated to take place August 11,2016. Water will be discharged along the 
NMGC ROW following the conditions of the NMGC's annual temporary permission HBP-022.

This email fulfills permit condition #3. If you have any questions please call.

Thank you,

Marcelle Fiedler 

New Mexico Gas Company 

A TECO Energy Company 

Senior Environmental Scientist 

7120 Wyoming Blvd. NE Ste 20 

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Mailing address:

PO Box 97500, BC 22 

Albuquerque, NM 87199-7500
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Office: 505-697-3516 

Cell: 505-220-1056

New email: mffiedler@tecoenergy.com

NOTICE: This email is intended only for the individual(s) to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential information. If you have received this email by 
mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete this email from your system and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. Although we take precautions to 
protect against viruses, we advise you to take your own precautions to protect against viruses as we accept no liability for any which remain.
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Jones, Brad A., EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Fiedler, Marcelle F. <MFFiedler@tecoenergy.com>
Friday, September 9, 2016 9:07 AM 

Jones, Brad A., EMNRD 
DeGreeff, Jenniffer L.
Notification of a hydrostatic test under NMGC Annual Temporary Permission F1BP-022

Brad,

This is an email notification for a scheduled hydrostatic tests-water discharge in Curry County NM:

1. New Mexico Gas Company (NMGC) will discharge:

• 804 gallons of water
• The source water is the City of Texico municipal source
• The discharge location is within: T2N R37E Sec 10

The hydrostatic test discharge is anticipated to take place September 15, 2016. Water will be discharged along the NMGC 
ROW following the conditions of the NMGC's annual temporary permission HBP-022.

Marcelle Fiedler 

New Mexico Gas Company 

A TECO Energy Company 

Senior Environmental Scientist 

7120 Wyoming Blvd. NE Ste 20 

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Mailing address:

PO Box 97500, BC 22 

Albuquerque, NM 87199-7500

Office: 505-697-3516 

Cell: 505-220-1056

New email: mffiedler@tecoenergy.com

NOTICE: This email is intended only tor the individual(s) to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential information. If you have received this email by 
mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete this email from your system and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. Although we take precautions to 
protect against viruses, we advise you to take your own precautions to protect against viruses as we accept no liability for any which remain.
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